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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Ati,n: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

P.O. Box 2203
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p), enclosed are five copies (Nos. 6-10) of
a revision to the approved Cequoyah Nuclear Plant Physical Security Plan
dated January 1, 1984.

The enclosed information is being sent by registered mail. The signed
receipt signifies that you have received this information and acknowledge
that it contains safeguacds material and should be withheld from public
disclosure as defined by 10 CFR Part 73 21. This receipt will also be

taken as ver.tfication that your copies of the plan have been updated and
the superseded material has been destroyed.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at
FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

.

L. M.' Mills, Ma ger
Nuclear Licensing

Enclosures (5)
cc: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (1) - Copy No.19

Attention: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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